Minutes June 11, 2015
Maple Lake Improvement District

President Schulz called the meeting to order at 7 PM June 11, 2015. Present were board
members D. Beauchamp, D. Blackmun. B. Floan, M. Moore, G. Radke, and M. Schulz. Absent
was board member B. Wavra. Also present was D. Yell and sec/treasure D. Rosenberg. Radke
made a motion to approve the agenda with Floan seconding. The motion carried. Radke made
a motion to approve the May 2015 minutes and the treasure’s report. Moore seconded the
motion and it carried. There is currently 28754.15 in the general fund and 7826.34 in the
special events fund. Yell reported P & Z granted Kurt Larson’s request to build more storage
unit and Betty Thibert’s variance for a septic system was also approved. Tim Useldinger would
like to update an existing deck and Tim Bergstrom requested a variance for a shed. The board
had no problem with either of these requests. Yell will follow up with P & Z regarding campers
that are illegally parked on some properties.

In old business Radke has not met with Wild Rice as of yet regarding the placement of
lights on Fisher Street SE. Someone has contacted Schulz regarding more lights on Sandy Beach
road. The board will check this out. A replacement has not been found for Rosenberg, but they
are continuing to look.

In new business Darryl Beauchamp will not run for reelection to the MLID board. Loren
Abel had requested to run for his position. The MLID board members will be testing the water
again. Results of the tests can be found on RBM labs website. There is a link to their website
on the Maple Lake website. Beauchamp will pick up rolls for the annual meeting and Blackmun
has order can cooler to be handed out.

Blackmun made a motion to adjourn with Radke seconding. The motion carried. The
meeting adjourned at 7:25.

Diane Rosenberg

Sec/treasure



